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September 10, 2009 --The Borough of Carlisle will repair and replace a part of the sewer line along Letort Lane under the

Ashburn Drive bridge (as you enter post from the Route 11 gate) beginning Friday, Sept. 11. A small portion of Letort Lane,

from the staircase to the bridge, is closed to pedestrians and vehicle parking. Remaining parking along the road is open as

usual. The repair is expected to take approximately three weeks.  

 


